January 6, 1997

Superior Bobcat Services, Inc.
11522 State Road 84

Suite #279

Davie, FL. 33325

Attn: Sandra B. Mortham
Secretary of State

This letter is to notify the Florida Department of State, that the above corporation
Superior Bobcat Services, Inc. document number P96000091184 has had a chenge of
address. The new address is 11522 State Road 84 Suite #279 Davie, F1 33325. Any
information regarding the corporation such as the annual report can be sent and received
at this new address. Thank you.
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Kelly Wilburn
Vice President
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